
February 14 Coalition Meeting Recap 

 

The Southcentral Mayors’ Energy Coalition met February 14 to discuss the current list of possible 

Technical Committee nominees. Everyone on the standing list was approved. Additions included 

individuals with relationships with the state government in order to increase the Coalition’s cooperation 

at that level. They also chose to expand the list of specialists to include geologists, various types of 

engineers, and a petroleum economist in order to better understand the financial impacts of Cook Inlet 

natural gas.  

Review the full meeting minutes here. 

https://www.muni.org/Departments/Mayor/MayorsEnergyCoalition/Documents/Feb%2014%20SMEC%20Minutes.pdf

